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Greeting Philadelphia & Baltimore Annual Conference,  
 
 
As stated in my report given during our Third Check-Up Meeting, it has been a privilege serving as the Chair of 
the Board of Evangelism for the Philadelphia & Baltimore Conference.   
 
All District Directors in this Conference were provided the materials shared with me from the General Secretary of 
the Depart of Church Growth and Development, Dr. Otis McMillian. We’ve been gathering and putting together 
tools to help us move in the direction our Bishop, W. Darin Moore, this Team and our God would have us to go.   
 
The Districts in this Conference have implemented some of these tools in their studies in the local church, as well 
as when going out to Senior Facilities, Shelters, Hospitals etc.  There tools were also implemented in our 
Services, which included our Sunday Worship, Ash Wednesday and Good Friday Services.  Some of us attended 
the Washington Districts Evangelism Ministry’s Prayer Meeting, held in March of this year.  Several Districts 
focused on Men’s Ministry via fellowships, prayer breakfasts, conferences and workshops.  Evangelism 
Workshops were held focusing on true evangelism, by going out and publicly sharing the word of God, as well as 
being personal witnesses.  We have walked our communities and beyond with the hope of drawing others to the 
Kingdom of God first and then to our local churches, if they are so led.   We do understand that we must follow up 
with those we’ve evangelized to.  We could possibly contract with them through follow up, such as conference 
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calls, visits, scriptural readings, emails, and letters. This of course should be done based on the individuals or 
collectives comfort level.   
 
We have been supportive of other ministries that help to make up the church, realizing that evangelism is a huge 
part to what we are called to do, The Great Commission.   
 
We hope to bridge the Districts so that we all will be sharing the same tools, desires and visions from God, so this 
Conference can continue to move forward on the same accord and in the same direction, for His glory.   
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Rev. André Greene  
Chair of the Board Evangelism, Philadelphia & Baltimore Conference  
 


